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Thank you to all the parents for their support and the 

students for learning the psalter and memory verse every 

week.  We pray it may have an eternal blessing! 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Tuesday, 

June 4, at 7:00 p.m.  Students will sit with their parents. 

 

Report Cards:  Report cards will go home with the 

students on Tuesday.   

 

Field Day:  Field Day activities will be held on June 5 

from 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  Please see the attachment to 

the memo email for the teams. 

 

Last Day of School:  The last day of school will be June 5.  

There will be a half day with school dismissing at 11:30. 

 

Lunch after Field Day:  There will be a $3.00 lunch 

served after field day.  It will include a hotdog, chips, 

watermelon.,drink  and a freezie..  Extras are $1.00.  

Payment is due the day of.  You can pay by cash or Venmo 

Jolanda Devries at Luke-DeVries-5. All students, parents 

and siblings are welcome to join us. 

 

Library Notice: Please see the updated list of missing 

books attached to the memo email.  We would really 

appreciate your help finding the books before school 

ends.   

 

All this, the Lord willing and we live. 

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

GoFundMe Compaign:  As you have heard, a group of 

6/7 grade students are headed to Washington, DC, to 

participate in the National History Day competition on 

June 10.  There are travel expenses for the families who 

are involved.  The Ed Committee has set up a GoFundMe 

account to help with these expenses.  If you would like to 

contribute you can go to:  https://gofund.me/3ba49cc9. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to show our support to our 

students and our school. 

 

Timotheos Child Sponsorship:  This year as part of our 

mission donations, we have requested to sponsor a child in 

Malawi on behalf of the school. His name is Isaki Time, 

and he is 9 years old.   Our sponsorship will provide:   

1) 1 meal a day, 5 days a week 

2) Bible lessons, and basic education including English         

and Chichewa languages 

3) A sleeping mat, blanket, and mosquito net 

4) Support with basic medical needs 

5) 1-2 sets of clothes 

6) Sunday school 

Isaki lives with his mother and his two younger brothers. 

His father left them to look for work in Mozambique in 

2021 and has not returned. His mother has a leg condition 

which makes walking and manual labor difficult for her. 

They live in a small house with a grass roof and dirt floor. 

A garden and one fruit tree provide a small amount of 

food for the family. 

Let’s pray for this child and his family.   

 

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 
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